From: Bill Rooney

To: geugenio1@terra.com.br
Subject: RE: Visit to Texas A&M University
Date: Tuesday, October 27, 2009 6:46:16 PM
Attachments: 10-28-09 - Geraldo Invitation.pdf

Geraldo:

I will be here that week and attached is a invitation letter. Simply let us know your travel times and we will make meeting arrangements. Specifically, are there certain people with whom you would like to visit? Just let me know.

Regards, Bill

From: Geraldo Eugenio [mailto:geugenio1@terra.com.br]

Sent: Tuesday, October 27, 2009 5:21 AM **To:** wlr@tamu.edu; paula@sede.embrapa.br **Subject:** Visit to Texas A&M University

Dear Bill,

I will on be in Washington during Nov 17 and 18. I am planning to pay a visit to the Texas A&M, probably from Nov 19 to Nov 21. I am asking you, if you woul be at College Station at this time, to send me an invitation letter for the visit at Texas A&M.

It is necessary for us to proceed with the travel arrangements.

If will be not at College Station, please ask Dr. Rooney ou Dr. Sam Feagley to prepare this invitation.

Sincerily Yours.

Jose Geraldo Eugenio de França

Embrapa - Executive Director



A Member of The Texas A&M University System

October 27, 2009

Jose Geraldo Eugenio de França Embrapa - Executive Director E-mail: geugenio1@terra.com.br

Dear Geraldo:

Given the long relationship that exists between Texas A&M University and Embrapa, I am pleased to invite you to visit the campus for discussions on collaborative research opportunities.

I look forward to your visit and I expect that it will be a productive time for both you and our personnel at Texas A&M

Regards,

William L. Rooney

Professor

Sorghum Breeding and Genetics Chair, Plant Release Committee

> Sorghum Breeding and Genetics Department of Soil & Crop Sciences 2474 TAMU Texas A&M University College Station, Tx 77843-2474

> > Tel. 979.845-2151 Fax. 979.862.1931 wlr@tamu.edu